
 

 

*******June 7, 2023 ******** 

 

The Board of County Commissioners met in a work session on Wednesday, June 7, 2023.   Commissioner 

Mike Smith, Commissioner Doug Smith, Commissioner Kaaz, Commissioner Culbertson and 

Commissioner Stieben are present; Also present: Mark Loughry, County Administrator; David Van Parys, 

Senior County Counselor; Bill Noll, Infrastructure and Construction Services 

 

 

The Board held a work session to discuss 222nd Street and Kansas Ave. 

 

 

The Board ended the work session at 11:40 a.m. 

 


